
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

TEENS: Want a great Catholic experience? 
The Steubenville Catholic Youth Conference – a partnership between Life Teen and Franciscan 
University – is more than just an event. It’s a life-changing encounter with Christ. Over the course of three 
unforgettable days,  teens will experience: 

   �������������Dynamic worship that brings hearts back to Jesus 

���Inspiring speakers who understand and challenge this generation 

��Real community with thousands of teens on the same journey 

��Freedom from shame and a reminder that they truly belong 

Conference Dates July 18 – 20, 2025 OR July 25 – 27, 2025. 
 
We are working on funds to cover 14 high school students from Holy Spirit Parish to 
attend FREE or at a minimal cost. 
 
Chaperones will accompany them to The Franciscan University, Steubenville, OH, for all 
three days. 
 
Interested? Please contact Mary Ann Shilala at mashilala@hotmail.com. 
 
Checkout.the.website?.steubenvilleconferences¡com?.and.informative.videos.on.
YouTube¡ 
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